
 

DEFERRAL LETTER 

Date:           2024-03-14 

 

To:        City Of Brampton 

Department of Planning 

2 Wellington Street West 

Brampton 

Attention:     Clara Vani (Secretary Treasurer – Committee of Adjustment) 

 

Subject:  To defer the application for Minor Variance for (Lot-1) 66 Marysfield Drive, Brampton. 

    (Application no: A-2024-0029) 

 

On behalf of our client (Harjit Singh Ghuman & Swarnjeet Kaur Ghuman), we would like to request a 

Deferral for the Minor Variance application, reference no: A-2024-0029 at property Lot-1, 66 Marysfield 

Dr, Brampton, as per raised city’s concerns we would like to update our drawings accordingly, so updated 

set will be resubmitted for next hearing.  

  

Kindly accept this letter as a formal letter to defer the application for Minor Variance application for Lot 1. 

Please let me know if you need any other information from our side. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Harpreet Chatrath 

Principal Architect, B.Arch, O.A.A, RAIC 

Inspire Architectural Group,  

Unit 218, 50 Sunny Meadow Blvd, Brampton, ON 

Phone:  647-852-5086 

email:    harpreet@inspireag.ca 

 

 

 

 




